

NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

☎: 4571306 **☎**: 087 1755308 (attendance only)

Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com



6th November 2019

Parent / Teacher Meetings

The parent/teacher meetings will be held **Tuesday 19th November** 3.00pm–5.30pm & **Wednesday 20th November** 2.50pm–4:50pm Appointments will be sent out on Monday November 11th. We look forward to seeing you then.

Witches and Wizards Walk



Any outstanding orange sponsorship cards and money may be returned as soon as possible.

Thank you very much to all families for your support.

Boil Water Notice

Due to the Boil Water notice parents have been contacted by text stating pupils are allowed to bring in their own drinks for the next few days.

Class Calendars

Thank you to the Parents' Association for organising the photographs for the class calendars and to our photographer, Sam Fadojutimi. A sample of all class calendars is on display on the windows of all classrooms facing the paths and facing the top and lower yards. The class calendar will also be on display on the classroom door on 19th & 20th November for Parent Teacher meetings. Order forms will be given out next week. It will make a lovely Christmas gift for loved ones at home and abroad.

Clothes Recycling

<u>Thursday 21st November</u>- see attached page.

Junior Infant Meeting



C.L.O.V.E.R. Project:

Children Learn on Very Early Reading.

Wednesday 13th November at 9:05 a.m. in the P.E. hall & a visit to your child's classroom.

Information meeting about C.L.O.V.E.R, a chance to join the library and meet other parents of Junior Infants.

Guest Speaker: Mags Lyvch (Clondalkin Librarian)

Each child will receive a pack with two lovely new books to keep. This is to encourage the love of reading as a life skill.

After the meeting in the hall you will be invited to visit your child's classroom where you can talk about the pictures or read the new special C.L.O.V.E.R. books to your child and do a little activity relating to the story. We encourage as many of you as possible to come along and support your child's learning in the classroom.

This project is supported & funded by the South Dublin Library Service.

LIBRARY MEMBERSHIP

You will be able to join the library on November 13th. If you can't get to Clondalkin Library books can be exchanged at the mobile library.

Mobile Library is on Thursdays

Kilmahuddrick Crescent 3pm-4pm Melrose Green 4pm-5pm Bawnogue Road 6pm-7pm Cherrywood Crescent 7pm-8pm

Back to School Reminders



Uniforms:

Please ensure all jackets/jumpers/cardigans are labelled with your child's name to avoid mix-ups during the year!

Punctuality:

Bringing your child to school on time is so important. Ensuring your child is lined up with the class outside means they are ready to start on time with their classmates.

Attendance:

Please inform the school, if you know in advance, if your child won't be in. Any calls/messages concerning attendance should be directed to the mobile number at the top of the newsletter: 087 1755308 and not the school number. If there is no answer please leave a message with your child's full name, Christian name and surname and class teacher's name and a brief reason for absence. We thank you for your co-operation.

Early Collections:

Please try to organise appointments after school hours if possible. It is important that your child remains at school until the official school day ends as he/she is missing out on valuable curriculum time and this impinges on their learning and overall success. We would ask for your co-operation in this matter.

Updated Contact Details:



Please make Peggy (secretary) aware of any change of telephone number/address by filling out the yellow form available from Peggy at reception. This can be done at any stage during the year.

In case of emergency it is very important that the school has your correct contact details.

Adult Classes



Walk & Talk:

Thursday November 7th at 9.00 a.m. and every Thursday after that.

Meet outside the main gate of Scoil Talbot.

Enjoy a walk, meet new people, stay fit and healthy.

Sewing (Beginners)

Are you interested in learning how to sew in a buton, turn up a hem, do simple alterations, follow a pattern to make simple toys and learn how to use a sewing machine? Bring your own sewing machine if you have one.

Mondays: 9.00 – 11.00 a.m. in the Parents' Room in the pre-fabs.

Knitting (All levels)

<u>Thursdays: 9.00 – 11.00 a.m.</u> in the Parents' Room iinthe pre-fabs.

Learn to knit scarves, shawls, cardigans, toys.

Needles, wool and patterns provided.

Autumn Parenting Workshops

The Early years and understanding tantrums: Adamstown Community Centre-14th November 5.30 pm-7.30 pm

Parenting through Separation:

Balgaddy Child & Family Centre-19th November 9.30 am-12.00 noon

To book your place or for more information contact: Linda at 086 8098283 or Lorraine at 01 6629212

National Parents' Council (NPC).

For parents of primary school children who may have concerns or queries helpline@nps.ie Telephone: 01 8874477

parenting 24/7 (TUSLA) for advice relating to children aged 0-5 years, 6-12 years and 13+ years old.